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 RAGSDALE HIGH SCHOOL PTSA GENERAL MEETING 

 MONDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2011 

 

 

I. The second General Meeting of the Ragsdale PTSA was called to order on Monday,  

 December 12th at 7:00 PM by President Rebecca Scheffer in the Ragsdale Auditorium.  

 

II.  President Scheffer extended thanks to Ms. Glime for conducting the chorus and to Mr. 

Oldham for directing the orchestra and band that would present the Holiday Program 

following the brief General PTSA meeting. 

 

III.  President Scheffer thanked the PTSA Board Members and volunteers for what they have 

given to Ragsdale in the way of their time, talents and monetary donations.  She 

recognized Ana Atwater and Annette Bryant’s Hospitality Committee and 30 some 

volunteers who had served a holiday buffet that day to 125 RHS teachers and staff 

members. 

 

 

IV.      President Scheffer discussed the Grants that had been awarded to teachers that seek to 

enrich their students learning with supplemental materials.  The PTSA has awarded 12 

grants totaling $2,438.  Some examples of the grants: 

a.  Ms. Reinecke received funding for theatrical masks for the Drama 

Department 

b.  Ms. Murphy and Ms. Flores were given grants to add AP Government and     

Statistic enhancement books to their libraries. 

c.   Coach Braswell was given a grant for equipment for a new Rugby 

activity for his PE classes. 

 

V.      President Scheffer discussed Senior Extravaganza which will take place on June 1
st
.  

This is a drug free and alcohol free all night party for Seniors and has been held for 

Ragsdale Seniors since 1992.  Lisa Cook is the Co-Chairman and is looking for 

volunteers to help make the party a success. 

     

VI.      President Scheffer closed the meeting with these thoughts:  PTSA is the largest and 

strongest voice for your children.  As we move forward with all the exciting growth and 

changes in the next year, you are going to want to be a part of PTSA.  And we welcome 

you and need you more than ever.  You do not have to join PTSA to volunteer.  Visit 

our website at ragsdaleptsa.org to get in touch with us.  The meeting was adjourned at 

7:20 PM  

 

   Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 

   Mike Ellis          /       Cindy Ellis 

                     Secretary 

   


